
The Word This Week: Kelly Hubley preaches on Revelation 3:14-22 
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CHURCH OF THE MONTH:
Santa Rosa Nazarene 

Each month, we pray for another local church

that's seeking to proclaim the gospel of Christ in

Sonoma County. This week, Rick Bassett of Santa

Rosa Nazarene Church, shares a little about his

flock and how we can be in prayer for them.

Santa Rosa Nazarene Church was planted in 1912 to

bring the Gospel of Jesus Christ to Santa Rosa, with

special emphasis on the power of the Holy Spirit to

transform lives into Christlikeness.
 

So we are looking for ways to share that message.

Currently, we’re finding doors opening at Redwood

Gospel Mission, at Brook Hill Elementary School, in

worship services and small groups, and by

participating in the “Hope California” Rally at Victory

Outreach. We’re also seeing some receptivity to the

Gospel at Oakmont, where one of our members had a

fruitful ministry with neighbors. Some of them are

attending his Bible study and have recommitted their

lives to Christ.

Our prayer, as a church, is to make God look good in

Santa Rosa, Sonoma County and beyond. By

glorifying God, reaching unbelievers, applying God’s

word, connecting with each other, and equipping

believers.

Our ongoing ministry with Brook Hill Elementary

School.

Our ministry in Mindanao (Philippians). Planting

and supporting churches who are preaching the

love of Jesus Christ to Muslims.

Our effort to disciple new believers.

Workers for the “Harvest Field.”

Wisdom in ministering to the families of our pre-

school, Happy Time.

We meet on Sunday mornings at 11:00am in our

building at 1135 Farmers Lane (while also live-

streaming our service), as well as in small groups on

every day of the week except Saturday.
 

As our congregation has grown older, you could also

pray that God will raise up workers to reach the next

generation. That would be greatly appreciated!

Thank you for making us your church of the month

and for keeping us in prayer!

Prayer Requests:



Calendar In-Focus
 Sun. Oct. 17th

Wed. Oct. 20th
Sun. Oct. 24th

Wed. Oct. 27th
Sat. Oct. 30th

Sunday Worship @ 10am (Rev.
3:14-22) 
Youth Discipleship @ 7pm
Sunday Worship@ 10am
(Philippians 4:1-9)
Food Bank Distribution 
Harvest Party @ 4-7pm

MISSIONARIES OF THE MONTH:
John & Estera Vatrans, Romania

In July, 19 students graduated from the

theological seminary where John’s been teaching

for over 20 years. Pray for each for these young

men and women as they enter ministry.

Weekly Friday youth outreach program has

restarted with 30+ attending. Approx. one third are

unsaved and don’t go to church. Pray for their

salvation. Give thanks for those the Lord has

already saved.

Summer Camp: Give thanks for the 30 young

people who attended, and pray for the Holy Spirit

to bring conviction of sin, and salvation. Give

thanks for the financial provision that made this

camp possible.

Baptisms: Pray for those who publicly committed

their lives to Christ, and for their unsaved family

members.

Points for Prayer:
And it's going to be better than ever!




This year, we're inviting in our local community. Let's

engage the lost with the good news of Christ, through

fun, food, games - and candy!



We'd like to encourage everyone in the Redemption

Hill family to decorate and host a carnival-style

game stall. 

Ol' favorites and creative new amusements are all

welcome! 

Sign-up to help via the ChurchCenter App .



And let's get praying for those we want to invite! 

The Harvest Party Is Back!



Bless those in need of extra care by taking them a meal.

Visit www.takethemameal.com or click on the links below:

Bauers  (password: Philip).

Serve The Family 

The Children's Ministry is in need of more volunteers. 

There are a few gaps we are needing to fill: 1 Nursery

Worker & 1 K - 2nd Teacher. We are also hoping to

have more volunteers to be able to open up the 3rd-

5th Grade Classes. 

Please prayerfully consider how you can serve in these

areas. You can contact Angie Abegglen for any

questions or details. Thank you!

Volunteers Needed

Tim, Jenn and Charles Welch: Following the

passing of Sarah-Beth. 

Anita Rustigan: Recovering from hip surgery. 

Phil and Margie Glassey: Recovering from an

infection (Phil) and foot surgery (Margie). 

Judith Norris: For wisdom about how to manage

and treat her ongoing hip pain. 
 

John Best: Recovering from surgery.

Rhett Paro (Elder at FBC Windsor) Beginning

chemotherapy for cancer. 

Education Wing remodeling - for the volunteers,

the renovations, and the future ministry use of our

facilities.

Harvest Party: For those in the local community

who'll be invited. Also, pray about how we might

serve.

Covid test workers: For those coming on-site to

conduct Covid test-for our witness to them and for

opportunities to share Christ.

Supervisor James Gore: Endurance and wisdom

as he works on behalf of the county and churches.

Pray:

New to Redemption?

There are bathrooms available in the lobby or in
the courtyard.
Nursery services are available for infants. We also
dismiss children for age-appropriate learning
(toddlers through 2nd Grade) during the main
teaching time. 
Youth Discipleship (6th-12th Grades) meets on
the 1st, 3rd and 5th Wednesdays of the month.
Contact kellen@redemptionhillsr.org for details. 

We're glad you've decided to join us this morning!
You might find it helpful to know that:

We look forward to getting to know you!

Get In Touch
Mailing address: P.O. Box 571, Santa Rosa, CA 95402

www.redemptionhillsr.org
office@redemptionhillsr.org

Tel. 707-576-0130 - Office hours: Tues - Thurs 9 am - 2 pm

http://www.redemptionhillsr.org/

